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March 31, 2020

Ms. Christine E. Long
Registrar and Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Via Email, and RESS

Dear Ms. Long:

RE: EB-2019-0194, Enbridge Gas Inc., Application for Natural Gas Distribution Rates and Other
Charges Effective January 1, 2020 - Extension Request to File Submissions

The Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA”) has reviewed the letter submitted by Enbridge Gas Inc. (“EGI”)
to the Board dated March 30, 2020 concerning their request to extend the due date to file reply argument in the
above-noted proceeding in light of the current challenges we are all facing. The QMA does not object to EGI’s
request.

In their letter, EGI also indicates that it would not object to a “modest extension” to the April 1st date for
intervenors to file submissions. The QMA would appreciate an extension to file its submissions and respectfully
asks the Board to consider this request.

Sincerely,

Scott Roodvoets
Steering Committee Chair
Quinte Manufacturers Association

c/o Domtech Inc.
40 East Davis Street
Trenton ON K8V 6S4
(613) 394-4884 x121
sroodvoets@domtech.net

Cc: Enbridge Gas Inc.
EB-2019-0194 Intervenors


